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Urgent item: 
 
On 14 December an ‘Emergent Sustainability and Transformation Plan’ was 
published and can be viewed here. The Plan was also considered by Health and 
Wellbeing Board on 15 December. 
 
Members are invited to review the document and consider any questions or key 
topics for discussion when an update on the STP’s development is received in 
March. 

http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/documents/s126718/Supplement%20-%20Item%208%20-%20BSW-STP-Final-14.12.16.pdf
http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=1163&MId=10116&Ver=4
http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=1163&MId=10116&Ver=4

